
 
August 16, 2019  
  
Dear ______________________________, 
 

Our band just finished a month of summer camp training, and we are ready for 
the Fall marching season including football games and competitions. I am very excited and honored to be a 
part of the amazing S.F. Austin Bulldog Marching Band and Angels Dance Team, where I am learning the 
lifelong benefits of teamwork, commitment and striving for goals far greater than I ever thought possible.  
 

Our new show this year is entitled “Dare to Dream” which is a colorful journey of courage, inspiration, hopes 
& dreams. We are working hard as a band to make the 2019-2020 season the best ever. Our goal is to build on 
our amazing performance from last year when we placed first at BOA Houston in our class division and 
completed our year at the UIL State Competition where we competed against the top bands in Texas. This 
year we are returning to compete at BOA Houston and traveling to St. Louis, Missouri to compete at BOA 
Super Regional along with the top marching bands in the country.  
 

In an effort to help offset the high cost of operating the band, we are sponsoring our annual “Rock-A-Thon” 
tonight, Friday, August 16th, 2019 where we will “rock” the night away with the entire Band and Angels 
Dance Team.  After writing these letters tonight, we will spend the evening having fun with great music, 
games, and holding our famous “midnight march” in our rehearsal area. 
 

I am asking you to consider supporting me and my fellow Band and Angel members as we 
prepare for a very memorable season. I hope you will consider assisting me in this endeavor as it 
will mean so much to the success of our program. I have enclosed a performance dates card as a 
reminder to come watch our spectacular show or enjoy this video to catch a 
glimpse of “SFA Band Life” and how your donation will be well invested. 
https://youtu.be/2m3zNmBoEr4 
 
With a donation of $100 or more (Family Sponsorship) you can come with us to 
every performance this year as a “Bulldog Bone” sticker will be put on the back of 
our trailer with your name on it! Deadline to receive bone is September 1st. Go to 
our website to see a photo of the trailer. Family sponsor names are recognized on 
our website and concert programs. 
 

Checks can be made out to the "AHS Bulldog Band Booster Club or AHSBBBC” and mailed in the enclosed 
addressed envelope to: AHSBBBC, 5826 New Territory Blvd #401, Sugar Land TX 77479-5948. We are a 501(c) 
nonprofit organization and your contribution is tax deductible. Please fill out and keep the tax receipt on the 
back side of this page for your records.  
 

You can also donate online via PayPal here https://www.sfaband.org/donationsrock/.  
 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. Thank you as always for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

https://youtu.be/2m3zNmBoEr4
https://www.sfaband.org/donationsrock/


 
 
Please retain/ use this receipt for your records for your donation to the 
Stephen F. Austin High School Band: 
 
 
Donation Amount: ______________ Date: _____________ 
 
AHSBBBC Tax ID# 76-0681981 
 
The AHS Bulldog Band Booster Club thanks you for helping our organization support the Stephen F. Austin 
High School Band 
 
 


